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Special Edition: Coping with COVID 

 
There is not a lot to report since the last R4 issue, since the pandemic continues to keep most of 

us pinned down. While acknowledging that we are in a vulnerable age group and appreciating 

that the forced isolation may be quite difficult for those living on their own, I can’t help feeling 

that in some ways we are also a fortunate group. We aren’t worrying about losing our jobs and 

salaries and we are used to moving at a leisurely pace. For many of us, the day to day routine 

hasn’t changed all that much – apart from washing our hands non-stop and remembering to 

grab a face mask as we head out to do our shopping (for more toilet paper and wine).  

Since research has long demonstrated that laughter is the best medicine, most of this issue will 

be devoted to foolish content, most of it related to the pesky pandemic. First, though a bit of 

more serious information. 

Your Website 

Please don’t forget to check our website (www.slcretirees.weebly.com) periodically, as it 

continues to be updated regularly and is a good source of information on matters relating to 

the college and/or your colleagues from that connection. Recently, for example, the website 

has provided information on the plans for the new academic year commencing in September 

and it offers a link to the weekly college news publication. It also shares information when 

colleagues pass on, with the latest loss being David Stewart. I commented on his obit at the 

website by recalling that he claimed his greatest failure at the college was “not being able to 

persuade George Macmillan to lower the hutch to the printing department so that staff could 

see over it while on their knees begging for supplies.” 

I do wish our members would use the website to offer comments – not only with reference to 

those who have died but also with respect to any of the issues that may be covered there. If 

you don’t find it easy to post something yourself, just send an email to slcretirees@gmail.com, 

and we will make the posting for you. It is your website and it is a great way to connect during 

these difficult times, so please consider making more use of it.  

http://www.slcretirees.weebly.com/
mailto:slcretirees@gmail.com


And now on to the silly stuff you have been waiting for…. 

 

 

 

 



 

 




